EDISON 2-7407
PENROSE PRODUCTION COMPANY

FAIR BUILDING
FORT WORTH 2, TEXAS

June 15, 1965

Mr. E. C. Arnold, Supervisor

New Mexico Qil Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Braxos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Arnold:

Enclosed is the letter and copies thereof that you suggested | i P
write in regard to our Florance No. 1 Well during our telephone s -5
conversation on June 15.

| will wait until about the middle of next week and then call
Mr. Marcum in Farmington fo see when and if they will rerun
our deliverability test.

Very truly yours,

PENROSE PRODUCTION COMPANY
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Harold S. Winston
Petroleum Engineer

=

HSW:jc

Enclosure

. Uil €ON. COM.
‘. DisT. 2




